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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 6069C

Gentlemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. D. Farrar of your staff and
Mr. R. Warnick of this office to have a meeting with you and members of your
staff at 1:00 p.m. (CST) on December 23, 1985, at the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's Region 111 office in Glen Ellyn, I11inois. The meeting will be
to discuss your response to the Notice of Violation issued as a result of
inspections documented in NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-454/85022(DRSS) and
50-455/85020(DRSS) .

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,
r15T8aY Slgned by CuEa Boiciiv

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing

V. I. Schlosser, Project Manager

Gunner Sorensen, Site Project
Superintendent

R. E. Querio, Plant Manager

DCS/RSB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII Byron

Resident Inspector, RIII
Braidwood

Phy11is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

D. W. Cassel, Jr., Esq.

Diane Chavez, DAARE/SAFE

Steve Lewis, ELD

L. Olshan, NRR LPM

H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance \,\47
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